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DECR chairman meets with ordinary of the Archdiocese
of the Mother of God in Moscow
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DECR Communication Service, 30.05.2023.

On May 30. on the invitation of the ordinary of the Catholic Archdiocese of the Mother of God in
Moscow, Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk visited the compound of the Moscow Cathedral of the
Immaculate Conception.

During the DECR chairman’s meeting with Monsignor Pezzi, the sides discussed a number of current
issues concerning the relations between the Russian Orthodox Church and the Roman Catholic
Church.
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